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- Our web page www.supervizija.lt was renewed – more active and attractive

- The workgroup of creating the Code of Ethics was meeting constantly online. 
They presented the draft of Code of Ethics for discussions in our annual meeting on the 2nd of 
October.

- The workgroup on promoting supervision into health care sector was established.

- unfortunately we had to skip a planned seminar on the “Competences Framework” due to an 
unclear situation with Covid. Though we continue online work of "digesting" on the Competence 
Framework.

- Because of COVID LPSKA actively participated in the initiative of the Ministry of Social Security 
and Labor  and the Ministry of Health - to provide online support for specialists and inhabitants. 
Special webpage was created with lists of different online counselling possibilities - supervision 
was one of them. 32 supervisors volunteered for some cost free sessions. Though demand was 
not very big, we got a lot of publicity for supervision. 

http://www.supervizija.lt


- LPSKA organized 2 online courses with E. Alder from Austria on online counseling. Our 
members who participated said, it was a big encouragement to start counselling online 
themselves.
Online counseling is raising some questions of safety and quality, which will need further 
discussion among us.

- the new course of preparing supervisors brought in some turbulences, with which we are still 
dealing.

- Annual meeting of our association took place just last weekend. With online participation
possible. Major topic code of ethics and other open questions suggested to by participants.








